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AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TO: Emily Kaylor
Director of Regulatory Policy
Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office

FROM: Mabhjabeen Qadir \J\-&’

General Counsel

Ohio Department of Health
RE: Ohio Uniform Food Safety Code Five-year Review (OAC Chapter 3717-1)
DATE: October 9, 2018

Thank you for permission to go forward with original filing O.A.C. Chapter 3717-1 with
JCARR., This Chapter was originally posted for public comment on July 25, 2018 and the
comment period remained open through August 23, 2018. This rule package consists of thirteen
no change and thirty amended rules. The rules were reviewed to satisfy the five-year statutory
requirement. During the thirty-day posting period, there were nine comments received and all
comments were either positive or addressed and the Ohio Public Health Advisory Board
(OPHAB) voted on August 24, 2018 to recommend Director’s approval of the rules.

c: Paula Steele, Office of the Lt. Governor, Mary Taylor
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